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THE FOGHORN  
Newsletter of the Marine Modelers Club 

of New England 

 

   2012012012012222-------- Our 22nd Our 22nd Our 22nd Our 22nd Year!! Year!! Year!! Year!!    

 

October 2012 
 

     

Commander:    Bob Okerholm 781-784-7313 commander@marinemodelers.org 

1
st

 Officer:  Mike Hale 508-880-3051   1stofficer@marinemodelers.org 

Equipment Officer:   John Cooper 508-533-8589    equipment@marinemodelers.org 

Event Officer:  Mike Fioretti 978-664-2352           event@marinemodelers.org 

Treasurer/Membership:  Bob Jones 508-865-7359     treasurer@marinemodelers.org 

Newsletter Editor & Webmaster:  Bill Michaels 978-760-0343   newsletter@marinemodelers.org 

Note:  Use officers@marinemodelers.org to reach all the club officers as a group.  

 

Visit our club Web Page at:    www.marinemodelers.org 

 

Upcoming Upcoming Upcoming Upcoming MeetingsMeetingsMeetingsMeetings 
 

 

Saturday, October 13, 2-7 pm:  Day/Night run at the Town Swim beach, on Lake Massapoag in 

Sharon, MA. For your GPS, the address is:   Memorial Park Beach (Lake Massapoag), Beach 

Street, Sharon, MA, 02067 

 

Sunday, November 11, 1-4 pm:   Indoor meeting at the UCC Church Hall. 

 

Sunday, December 2, 12-4 pm:  Our annual Holiday dinner.  
 

 

Our annual Day/Night run is this weekend!  Charge up your batteries, and check your lights! 
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September 15th Club Picnic 
 

Our club picnic/potluck was held at the Wayland Town Swim Beach on Lake Cochituate.   

The started out cloudy, but the clouds were cleared off by noon, as a nice weather front blew 

them away.  As it turned out, we had a lovely sunny day, though the wind was a bit brisk at 

times.   

 

Also present were the Charles River RCers, who were holding their Float Fly. The wind 

hampered the fliers a bit, as the wind was a bit gusty for the smaller planes, especially as the nice 

weather blew in.  As result, there were only a few flights, and no need for rescue tugs.  Some of 

the larger planes did get in nice flights, so it wasn’t a total bust for the airplane guys.  

 

We had a great turnout- we had 30 people signed up, and 27 of them attended.  It was a good 

time—there was plenty of food to share, and lots of folks to share it with! 

 

Johanna Okerholm sent the following pictures: 

 

Here’s a shot of the picnic area, with some of the boats on tables near the water.   
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Here’s a shot looking from the boat area, looking down the beach.  The guys at the far end are 

airplane pilots.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Visitor Mat Leupold, from 

the USS Constitution Ship 

Modelers Guild, talking 

with Bob Okerholm.  In 

the background are the 

Perlmutters.  
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The view from the boat area back towards the boathouse. The Airplane guys are in the 

background. 

 
Acting Chef Bill Michaels serving up burgers to John Cooper, while Ed Arini is on deck.  Chow 

line Warden Mike Hale is telling the photographer (Johanna) “No cutting in line!” 
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Lunch is served! 
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December Dinner Plans 
 

The location for our December dinner has been made.  We will be holding the dinner at the 

“Restaurant 45" at 45 Milford St in Medway.  The restaurant is a short distance east of Choate 

Pond on Route 109. We have made arrangements for 25 people in a private room from 12pm to 

4pm on Dec. 2nd.  We’ll have the room for no extra cost.  

 

Mike Fioretti is collecting the list of who will be attending.   You have until the November 

Meeting to sign up and pay. Cost will be $25 per person, payable in advance by the Nov.11th 

indoor meet at Medfield.  Happy hour is from noon to 1pm, dinner from 1-4pm, buffet style.   

Make your checks payable to MMCNE or to Bob Jones.     

 

Give Mike a break—don’t wait until the last minute to sign up! 

 

 

2012 Marine Modelers Club Meeting and Events Schedule 
 

 

Date  Activity 

Saturday, August 4 Portable Pool and Noodle Tugs-  Salem Maritime Festival, Salem, MA. 

Sunday, August 12 On-the-water:  Memorial Park Beach, Sharon, MA 

Sunday, August 26 On-the-water:  Memorial Park Beach, Sharon, MA 

Saturday, Sept 8 On-the-water:  Silver Lake in Wilmington, MA  

Saturday, Sept 15 
Picnic and Potluck lunch at Wayland Town Swim Beach, Wayland, MA.   
(rain date Sept 16.) 

Saturday, October 13 Day/Night run:  Memorial Park Beach, Sharon, MA Sharon  

Sunday, November 11 Indoor meeting at UCC Church Hall, Medfield, MA 

Sunday, December 2 Holiday dinner, Restaurant “45”, Medway, MA.   

 

 

Details on the times and locations for each of these events are posted on the club website: 

 

www.marinemodelers.org 


